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What's Coming up?
Nov 19 Stage 3 Fun Day

Nov 22-26 Year 6 Transition Week
Nov 25 Little Learners (Teddy Bears Picnic)
Nov 26 Captain and Leadership Speeches via Zoom

OUTER SPACE LITTLE LEARNERS
Our Little Learners theme this week was 'Outer Space'. Mr Cook and Miss Lieschke had a great time with everyone 
exploring all things Outer Space which included colouring astronauts and aliens and making their own star. Next 
Week's theme is Teddy Bears Picnic for our last session of Little Learners this year.
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Fun Day is tomorrow – what a great way to finish off Week 7. Mr Cook and myself will be collecting the $5 from 
students at the front gate in the morning. Stage 3 have worked tirelessly to make sure everyone has a great day and 
should be very proud of themselves. 

A reminder from the canteen – there will be NO LUNCH ORDERS tomorrow, just the pre-ordered sausage sandwiches. 

A little reminder for bike & scooter riders 

We have a lot of students riding to school – which is great to see because they are getting exercise and making the 
most of the beautiful weather, however, we would like to remind them that:

• There are pedestrians out there walking in the mornings and afternoons as well and we have had a few calls asking 
students to ring their bell or call out if they are coming up behind someone

• Staff are not on duty until 8:30am and some of our students obviously ride really quickly and are arriving super 
early: we would like them to plan their departure time so they are not too early.  

A week with Willow

Our Willow Walkers were VERY excited to see Willow at school this week. She has really enjoyed the opportunity to 
sniff around the playground and reconnect without students. She has been very well behaved and the smiles on the 
faces of our Willow Walkers was great to see – they demonstrated responsibility and care all week. 

Thank you Woolworths, Corowa
Some amazing news from our P & C this week – the incredibly generous staff at Woolworths in Corowa have made a 
donation of $1,000 to the school. This money will be used to support student activities for the rest of what has been 
an eventful year. On behalf of all our staff and students, I would like to offer our sincerest thanks to the wonderful 
Woolworths Corowa. 

Essential Energy Champions

Every year, Mrs Creamer supports out students to enter the Essential Energy Competition – this year the theme was 
electrical safety. Yesterday, I had a phone call from the Corporate Marketing Officer of Essential Energy to let me 
know that we had not received one award, like previous years, but four! We have two major prize winners and two 
runners-up. Their awesome efforts have earnt $2000 for the P&C and rewards for themselves. Watch this space to 
see who our lucky winners are (we will announce them when their prizes and certificates arrive!)

School Photos

Lots of bright, happy smiles (and some interesting faces from year 6) for school photos yesterday. Jarod from MSP 
photography is already working on ensuring that all photos are returned and given to parents by the end of the year.  

This week’s Shout Out!
This week I would like to recognise these three learners who came 
and shared their writing with me. They showed that they have learnt 
a lot about sentence structure and using interesting language. The 
best part of this sharing was their proud smiles and the way they 
could describe what they had mastered in their learning.
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International Men’s Day
Tomorrow is International Men’s Day, a day to celebrate the positive values and role models men bring to their 
families and communities and also to focus on men’s wellbeing. Take the opportunity this week to spend some time 
(and say thank you) with a man who has inspired, supported or ‘been there’ for you and made a positive difference 
in your lives. 

International Children’s Day 

Saturday is United Nations Children’s Day – not a day of celebrating for them, but a day to remind them of their 
rights and ask them ‘what will you do to make the world a better place as you grow into adulthood?’ In a world 
where children are starting to make a difference, I know we have students here who are passionate about the 
environment, social issues and ethics and in the years to come, we will see them in the media and say ‘they went to 
CPS’ – and we will be incredibly proud.  

World Hello Day

Hola, habari, ciao, bonjour, kia ora, konichiwa, sawasdee, bongu, hej, xin chao! 

Sunday is World Hello Day. There are two Freddo Frogs in my office for the first two students who can come and tell 
me what ten languages I used to say hello! 

Ms Stanton

Relieving Principal  
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Bilby class working on Area 
The Bilby class have been working on their measuring skills in maths while learning about area. Students had to 
measure and calculate the area of shapes and then compare pairs of shapes using greater than, less than or equal 
to. 

Willow Walkers 
Students have loved having Willow back at school this week.

Possum Literacy Activities 
The Possum class enjoyed some literacy rotations on Tuesday. They worked on some free writing, fine motor skills, 
they read to Miss Lieschke and enjoyed the reading station. 
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Echidna class 
The Echidna class have been considering their purpose in life. They have built an understanding that our purpose 
in life is driven by our personal goals and motivation. Students spoke about where they would be in 50 years. 
Some topics discussed were possible sporting acheivements, the use of robots and flying cars in the future, and 
the impact of global warming. 

Sugar Glider 
The Sugar Glider class read the story 'Inside Mary Elizabeth's House' in class this week and then designed and drew 
their own scary monsters. 
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Positive Affirmations in the 
Koala class
The Koala class have been working on giving positive 
affirmations to their classmates. Each student created 
their own envelope and classmates get time to write 
positive affirmations for each other and deliver them 
into their envelopes.

Wallaby Class
The Wallaby class have been 
learning about Antonyms in class. 
This week they had to create a 
powerpoint presentation using 
moving pictures and words that 
they had discussed, such as, small, 
large, teeny tiny and gigantic. 

Sanger Street Christmas Trees
Here is a sneak peek at our Christmas Trees for Sanger Street that the staff and students have been working very 
hard on. They can't wait to see them on display in the main street soon.
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Jobs for local electricians are available at our school now!

The LED Lighting Upgrade Program needs local electricians to install upgraded lighting at our school and potentially 
others in our local area. The Department is hiring electricians to do this work right now.

If we have electricians in our school community, register for the Local Trades Scheme, which is where jobs are 
posted. Registration is free.

To find out more visit Local Trades Scheme at https://bit.ly/3nqXODN.


